From: Sent:

27 July 2020 17:25

Subject:

To:

RE: Meeting request pharma-strategy VNO-NCW

Dear

Thank you very much for your email and for your interest to meet with us on the Pharmaceutical strategy.

While we value input from stakeholders, for reasons of limited resources we are unfortunately not able to meet national associations. We will read with interest your comments on the roadmap and look forward to receiving your response to the public consultation.

Kind regards,



European Commission

Health and Food Safety Directorate General (SANTE)

Unit B5 Medicines-policy, authorisation and monitoring

B-1049 Brussels, Belgium

From:

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 1:55 PM

To:

Subject: Meeting request pharma-strategy VNO-NCW

Dear

I work for The Confederation of Netherlands Industry and Employers (VNO-NCW) and The Dutch Royal SME Association (MKB-Nederland). Together, the organisations represent around 90 percent of private business in The Netherlands. We are actively engaged in European policy developments and are represented on a European level by BusinessEurope and SMEunited.

We welcome the initiative by the European Commission to present a pharmaceutical strategy by the end of the year. Many of our members, from different industries, are following the pharmastrategy with great interest. We have therefore responded to the first roadmap consultation and are preparing our response to the public consultation. In preparation to the strategy, I was wondering if there is an opportunity to discuss the pharmaceutical strategy and share with you the views of the Dutch business community. Would you be available on the 8th of September at 10.30?

Thank you in advance.

We hope to hear from you.

Kind regrads,



EU Transparency Register Vereniging VNO-NCW 13255254129-80 Koninklijke Vereniging MKB-Nederland 05673984520-73